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FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

David P. Legare 
David Legare Law 
P.O. Box 1080 
Billings, MT 59103-1080 

MOV 27 2017 

RE: MUR7287 
Russell C. Fagg 
Russ C. Fagg Senate Exploratory Committee 

Dear Mr. Legare; 

On October 19,2017, your clients were notified that the Federal Election Commission 
received a complaint alleging violations of certain sections of the Federal Election Campaign Act 
of 1971, as amended. At that time you were given a copy of the complaint and informed that a 
response to the complaint should be submitted within 15 days of receipt of the notification. 

On November 24,2017, the Commission received a corrected complaint with a properly 
executed jurat, which sets forth the date the original complaint was notarized and sworn. We 
also received a brief statement from the notary herself. 

Enclosed is a copy of corrected complaint. As such this submission is considered an 
amendment to the original complaint, you are hereby afforded an additional 15 days in which to 
respond to the allegations. If we do not hear further form you, we will proceed with the response 
you previously provided. 

If you have any questions, please contact Kathryn Ross at (202) 694-1650 or toll-free at 
(800) 424-9530. You may also contact us by e-mail at cela@fec.gov 
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